
From: elisabeth minthorn [mailto:eminthorn@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 9:28 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; elisabeth minthorn 
Subject: Protect West Hayden Island 
  
To: 
Portland Sustainability Commission 
Portland, Oregon 
  
Dear Commission Members 
 Please reconsider your present intent to include West Hayden Island in 
the Five Year Plan. 
The area is an acknowledged part of the bird migration corridor, and  
should not be overly compromised for other uses.  Lets keep the area 
as  part of Portland’s Open Space and find other areas for needed industrial 
uses and much needed jobs. 
  
Thanks for your consideration, 
Elisabeth Minthorn 
Portland Audubon Member 
 
6930 SW Vermont Court 
Portland, Oregon 97223 
 


